
 
 
 
 
 

From the Prez, 
 
To all of you who missed our Area Shag Club 
helped make this an enjoyable event for everyo
Club, Winston Salem Shag Club, Greater Triad
over 300 Shaggers in attendance. 
 
The Bylaws Committee again is working hard 
the committee members for working so hard an
 
I understand all had fun at our bowling contest
things about it. 
 
Fun Monday tickets are now on sale, see Mary
helping support the SOS Fun Monday and the 
 
The Summer Workshop is in Savannah, GA on
there.   
 
Let’s don’t forget our friends at Eno Shag Club
attend.   
 
On a closing note, please support your club’s a
ideas are heard.  Pulling together, we can achie
 
Hope all of you had a great Father’s Day. 
 

Ronnie Gregory  
windmill@triad.rr.com 
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Party, you missed a great time!  Hats off to ALL who 
ne.  We had 5 Area Shag Clubs attend Danville Shag 
 Shag Club, Eno Shag Club, Steppin’ Out Shag Club and 

on suggested adjustments to the Bylaws.  Thanks to all of 
d devoting their time. 

.  Mary and I were out of town, but we heard lots of good 

 Gregory and she will be glad to let you get involved with 
charities that it supports. 

 July 9 – 11, make your plans now and hope to see you 

; their Area Shag Club Party is July 17th.  Please plan to 

ctivities and meetings.  It is important that your input and 
ve great things and have a lot of fun doing it. 

 Treasurer Newsletter Editors   Webmaster 
            Mary             Clint & Angie                Mary 
          Gregory                  Sharpe   Gregory 
         585-1118                226-6218             585-1118 



 

Balance as of 05/21/04     $8,520.69   
      

Deposits (Income)      
Membership - 1 75.00     
50/50 - Golf Tournament 273.00     
Fun Golf Tournament 1,483.00     
50/50 - Area Party 360.00     
Area Party - Raffles and Door 3,710.00     
      
Interest 0.38       

Total Deposits   $5,901.38   
      

      
Expenses      

DJs 653.90 5/28,6/4,6/11,6/12,6/18   
Printing - (May 2004) 37.27     
Golf Tournament 1,192.00     
Fun Monday 198.00     
Postage (1 roll) 37.00     
Office Supplies 10.23     
Wire/Conduit for Speakers 20.24     
Smoke Machine Rental 36.50     
Area Party - Décor., Lwn Buddy Items 257.44     
Bowling - Cash Prizes 300.00     
      
      
Website - monthly Hosting (May 2004) 10.95       

Total Expenses   $2,753.53   
      

      
Balance as of 06/18/2004     $11,668.54   

      

  Projected Expenses     
Stamps for the year - Approx.   $362.60   
DJs for the remainder of the year   $2,850.00 26 weeks + 1 Spec Event 
Printing Expense/Supplies   $1,103.39   
Website   $88.11   
Misc. Expense   $314.34   
ACSC Dues   $0.00   
Allocated SOS Membership Cards   $0.00   
Allocated Bus Trips   $120.00   
Membership Appreciation Pool Party   $500.00   
BSC Area Party (Luau) - Food   $2,000.00   
Allocated For Bowling   $0.00   
            

Total Expected Expenses Approx.  $7,338.44   



Charles Lindley Dotty Whaley Jonnie Ellington Pam McHone Lauren Campbell 
Judy Lindley Chuck Upchurch Evelyn Turner Steve McHone Nita Wilson 
MaryAnn Lynch Lynda Justice Ronnie Gregory Angie Sharpe Denise Upchurch 
Jimmy Lynch Norma Long Ron Wilkerson Clint Sharpe Ellen Dodson 
Sheila Bishop Sissy Tillman Jesse Justice Sheila Walker Robin Anderson 
Colon Bradsher Stephen Stearns Warren Long Mary Gregory Hugh Walker 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT:  Balance as of June 18, 2004, $11,668.54 
SECRETARY’S REPORT:  Current Membership 282 
 
*Bus Trip to Winston- Salem’s 50’s 60’s party. Chuck has 18 people signed up as of today, there 
will be phone calls made to see if anyone would like to go that normally rides the bus.  We will 
need at least thirty to pay. 
*Announced bowling tournament, which is Saturday night at 7:30.  
*There will be a bus trip to Eno for their “Meet the Area Shag Club”, on July 17, 2004, we would 
very much like to see a lot of people attend. If you want to take a bus “PLEASE SEE CHUCK”, 
he needs to know ahead of time. Anyone that is going please pay your money when your name is 
placed the on list. Having all the money makes reserving the bus a lot more definite. 
*Mary members discussed Fun Monday tickets, they are packed in envelopes of 10 at $10.00 a 
piece. Anyone wanting to sell let Mary know, the club has 300 tickets to sell. 
*From last meeting it was discussed to have a 51 Chevrolet as a raffle at Special Olympics. The 
members present voted against this idea.  
*Steve McHone announced we had a very successful golf tournament; we had thirty-three teams 
with only one not showing up.  We made $563.36 on the fun golf tournament. This is great when 
we do not plan on making any profit on this tournament. 
*Our Area Shag Club Party on June 12, 2004 was a huge success, we had 287 present plus some. 
The area clubs that were present were Greensboro, Eno, Winston-Salem, Danville, Raleigh, 
Statesville, Atlantic Beach, and Eden.  
*Denise asked that if anyone signs up for bus trips, bowling, or whatever it might be to please pay 
upfront so that things can be scheduled and go on as planned. It puts reserving buses, etc. in a 
situation where other members are responsible if you do not show up.   
*Nita announced the income and expenses for the Meet the Area Shag Club Party. The details are 
shown below. 
*Membership Appreciation Party to be held August 7th.  
*A picture was donated by Lauren Campbell’s father, and auctioned off at the Area party. It was 
a huge success to our club. The club wants to thank Rick Campbell very much for the support he 
gives our club. 
*SOS is just around the corner, it was suggested that the tea party be held the first weekend so 
that members could attend it and Fun Monday, some members are not staying the whole ten days. 
A motion was made and seconded and the tea party will be held On September 18, 2004 time to 
be announced. It was then voted on to spend $450.00 on the tea party, plus 20% tip. The location 
will be at the Arcade.   
*There will be a planning session for Meals On Wheels on July 13, 2004 at 7:30 at the Ramada. 
*Sheila Walker announced the By-Law committee was going fine and still working on updating 
the clubs current by-laws.  The next meeting for committee members is Monday June 22, 2003. 
*ACSC Summer Workshop will be held July 10, 2004 in Savannah, Georgia. 
*On July 23rd at 8:00 pm, the movies of the past year floats and this year’s float, along with SOS 
pictures will be shown at Master’s. There will be other pictures shown as well. 
*It was suggested, that the Member appreciation party be catered. There will be further discussion 
at next meeting. 
*Next Business Meeting July 16, 2004. 
*Meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm. 



BSC Area Shag Hawaiian/Luau Party June 12,2004 
The Meet the Area Shag Party Hawaiian/Luau Style was a great success. Shaggers 
from all around supported this event, Danville, Eden, Greensboro, Winston-Salem, 
Durham, Sanford, Raleigh and of course Burlington.  All the decorations looked great 
especially the tabletops; evidently they were a huge success because there was none 
left on the tables when we started to clean up.  I would like to thank the entertainment 
committee and officers who helped me with the decorations for the past three weeks. 
Also, special thanks for everyone who showed that afternoon to decorate. 
And now the breakdown: 

 
Income VS. Expenses Report 

 
Income 

Beach Lawn Buddy       $ 2,070.00 
Door (287 @ $5.00)        $ 1,435.00 
50/50                               $    360.00 
Print                                  $   265.00 
Total Income      =            $  4,130.00 

Expenses 
Ramada Food/Bartenders  $ 2,130.00 
Lawn Buddy Items                $   117.34 
Decorations                  $   140.10 
Smoke Machine                    $     36.50 
Tip for Security Guard           $     60.00 
DJ                   $    253.90 
Total Expenses   =               $  2,737.84 
Profit                   =              $  1,392.16 

 
Again, Thanks to everyone who came and supported our club. 
Nita Wilson 
Entertainment Committee Chairperson 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bring your fa
munchies, you
comfortable y
and come on o
day of fun! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Th
e

 
 
 
 
 We urge
Ramada Inn 
1 pm to 8 pm
 Pool Party and 

Cookout 

Coolers 
welcome, but 
NO GLASS 

please. 

vorite 
r most 

ard chairs, 
ut for a 

is party is an adult party (no children) for BSC members 
xclusively, however, each member is allowed one guest. 

Members Free!  --  Guest Fee $3.00 

 everyone to drink responsibly, rooms available for $49.99. 



 
 
 

Happy Birthday 
 July            August 

    
  Lindley, Charles Jul-1 

Wall, Debbie Jul-3 
Canada, Eddie Jul-4 
Bason, Bob Jul-5 
Cox, Charlie Jul-5 
Loy, Mike Jul-7 
Hooper, Lynn Jul-9 
Hupman, Linda Jul-9 
Layne, Tommy Jul-11 
Griffith, Reed "Herky" Jul-13 
Sharpe, Rickey Jul-14 
Turner, Rick    Jul-14 
Allen, Tammy Jul-15 
Forrester, Bob Jul-15 
Russ, Sharon Jul-15 
Boone, Karen Jul-16 
Hall, Bettie Jul-16 
James, Joni Jul-16 
Lee, Deanie Jul-17 
Maccia, Bob Jul-18 
Rumley, Andy Jul-18 
McSherry, Janice Jul-19 
Childress, Peggy Jul-21 
Hopper, Joe Jul-22 
York, Gwen Jul-22 
Hayes, Earlene Jul-24 
Whaley-Johnson, Chrystal Jul-25 
Johnson, Dennis Jul-26 
Nelson, Jackie Jul-26 
Holder, Jim Jul-27 
Swift, Gene Jul-28 
Boyles, Carlos Nelson Jul-30 
Lewis, George Jul-31 

Layman, Matt Aug-1 
Shotwell, Kathy Aug-3 
Wilson, Frances Aug-5 
Swain, Gerri Aug-6 
Hopper, Martha Aug-7 
Loy, Edith Aug-9 
Whaley, Scott Aug-13 
Taylor, Kay Aug-14 
Willis, Ed Aug-14 
Justice, Lynda Aug-15 
Stearns, Stephen Aug-16 
Winningham, Richard Aug-16 
Pate, Bobbie  Aug-18 
Jordan, Gail Aug-19 
Maness, Trish Aug-19 
Whaley, Buddy Aug-21 
Holder, Drema Aug-23 
McSherry, George Aug-23 
Jarrell, Lisa Aug-24 
Bare, Jimmy Aug-28 
McKee, Becky Aug-29 
Tolley, Mike Aug-31 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Nita, 
I want to personally thank you for the great job you do as chairperson of the entertainment committee.  
You have some great ideas and you work very hard on those projects. I loved the wagon you turned 
into a hut for the Area Meet the Shag Club Party. I know you had some help from some members of 
the club but I know that you had to put a lot together yourself.  It is greatly appreciated, and well 
managed. You have this thing for making people get the job done and keeping us in order. Keep up 
the good work. You are great. 
  
P.S. Take it easy on us on decoration day!!!!! (Just kidding). 
  
Denise Upchurch 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Burlington Shag Club Members, 
 
There will be a planning session on Tuesday night, July 13, 
2004 7:30 p.m. at Master’s Lounge at the Ramada Inn for 
the purpose of working on details of the annual Meals On 
Wheels Benefit to be held in February 2005.  We encourage 
you to come to this meeting if you would like to participate in 
the planning.  This will be the 12th Anniversary of this 
benefit and we want to make it our biggest and best ever! 
 
Hope to see you there. 
 

Ronnie Gregory and Al Fogleman 

http://www.crewserpromos.com/
http://www.flemwhitt.com/


 



Eno Beach Shag Club Area Party 
July 17, 2004 
Jim Waye – DJ 

 
The Tavern 

5504 Chapel Hill Blvd. 
(New Hope Commons Shopping Center) 

Exit 270 off I-40 Durham, NC 
Cover $5.00 

Beach Party Theme Music Starts at 9:00 
50/50 Food 

 
Comfort Inn 3508 Mt. Moriah Rd., Durham, NC  1-919-490-4949 $50 + tax  --  Mention Eno 
Beach Shag Club for special rate…..Exit 270 off of I-40…..turn left.  Behind Outback Steak 

House on your right. 
 

Questions/Comments:  Sylvia Taliaferro 479-0209 or Donnie Hodnett 471-
1083 

 
Web Statistics for www.burlingtonshagclub.com 

The following Report identifies activity for our website for the months of January through June 
2004. 

Month Number of page requests 

1. January 2004 6,936 

2. February 2004 21,872 

3. March 2004 16,741 

4. April 2004 8,003 

5. May 2004 21,295 

6. June 2004 5,639 

Our most active month was February and our monthly average of requests is 13,414.  
This report was generated on June 14, 2004. 

Report time frame January 22, 2004 to June 13, 2004. 
If anyone has any suggestions for the website please let me know and I will try to incorporate 

them. 

Thanks, 

Mary 



 
 
 
 

3rd Annual C

Monroet
Shaggin’ on the Greens 
 

harity Golf Tournament Steppin’ Out 
Shaggin’ Shag Club 

August 7, 2004 
on Golf Course – Reidsville, NC 



 
 
 
 

8:00 P.M. at Master’s in the Ramada Inn 
 

We will be showing videos from the 2003, 2004 SOS Spring 
Safari Parades and the SOS Society of Stranders DVD.  Come 

watch!  The videos will start promptly at 8:00 P.M. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BURLINGTON SHAG CLUB FUN TOURNAMENT 
 

MAY 22, 2004 
 

GREAT DAY, GREAT FOOD, LOTS OF GOOD GOLF SHOTS & A FEW NOT SO GOOD GOLF 
SHOTS, BUT A WONDERFUL DAY OF FUN & GOOD FRIENDS.  THANKS TO ALL OF THE 
PLAYERS AND SHAG CLUB MEMBERS WHO MADE THE TOURNAMENT A SUCCESS. 
 
A SPECIAL THANKS GOES TO :  EVELYN TURNER, LINDA JUSTICE, PEG & CARL HANSEN, 
PEGGY CHILDRESS, CAROL PETTIGREW, JUDY SMITH, TRISH MANESS, LEE EDINGER, 
NORMA LONG, BRENDA SMITH, KENT BRADSHER, ASHLEY SHIRLEY, AND DAN “THE BEER 
MAN” FROST.   YOUR HELP WITH THE REGISTRATION, BEER CARTS AND BEER STATIONS 
WERE INVALUABLE.   OUR THANKS ALSO GOES TO SHERRY STANLEY AND HER CREW AT 
BOGEYS FOR THE FOOD.   RICK TURNER DESERVES THANKS FOR THE COKES & WATER 
FROM CANTEEN. 
 
THE WINNERS WERE AS FOLLOWS:   CLOSEST TO THE HOLE WINNERS WERE:  RICK 
BROOMFIELD, TERESA BYRD, MARY WISEMAN, DAVE ROBINSON, DEE RIGGS, FRANK 
BUNN, SHERRY STANLEY AND STEPHEN STEARNS.   
 
LONGEST DRIVE WINNERS WERE:  SHERRY STANLEY, JOHN BAXTER. 
 
 
THE FLIGHT WINNERS WERE: 
 
FIRST FLIGHT:  LUTHER CRISP, FREDDIE MOORE, RUBIN MOORE, RICK BROOMFIELD (1ST) 
  STEVE PETTIGREW, BOB WHITE, JODY WHITE, FRANK BUNN (2ND) 
  RYAN CLAPP, BUDDY LANG, TEE HARRIS, BORDEN HOOKS (3RD) 
 
SECOND FLIGHT:  JEFF DOSS, JOHNNY HOPKINS, GREG EANS, RICHARD JACOBI (1ST) 
        JOHN MEDLIN, RANDY MEDLIN, DOUG NEELEY, HAROLD BRUNER (2ND) 
                                RONNIE GREGORY, BRUCE MATTISON 
      CORY MATTISON, CHUCK UPCHURCH (3RD) 
 
THIRD FLIGHT:  JESSE JUSTICE, ROBERT WILBORN, W.N. HAMLETT, WILL HAMLETT (1ST) 
                             JOHN SAWYER, DON FERGUSON, CHRIS DWINELL, MIKE JOHNSON (2ND) 
                             DWIGHT BARNETTE, GARY SISK, CURTIS THOMPSON, ED SMITH (3RD) 
 
THANKS AGAIN TO EVERYONE WHO PARTICIPATED IN OUR FUN GOLF TOURNAMENT.  
SEE EVERYONE IN OCTOBER FOR THE SPECIAL OLYMPICS TOURNAMENT. 
 

STEVE MCHONE       



BOWLING NIGHT JUNE 19TH 2004 
WHAT GREAT FUN!!!!! 

 
Who had fun bowling Saturday Night? Was it Amy Allen or everyone!!!! Amy really had 
fun along with all the other members that participated she did a lot of jumping and 
hollering. I would like to thank everyone that bowled and supported what Jesse and I 
wanted to do for along time. I think after that everyone wants to bowl again at least once 
a month and it does not matter whether there are prizes or not it was a time for being 
socialable. I would like to thank Jesse for all his work in putting this together, and Lynda 
thank you for staying out of if (Ha! Ha!) We needed you to draw the names we could not 
have done it without you. Thanks to all the ones that showed up to support us and cheer 
us on or “LAUGH AT US” All jokes aside it was great and we will do it again soon. A 
big thank you to Dotty for taking the pictures for us. Maybe they will be on website next 
week.  
 
We had 7 Teams they were as follows: 
 
Team # 1  Team # 2  Team # 3  Team # 4 
Cathy Shotwell  Lynda Justice  Robin Anderson Joni (Tom) 
Steve Pettigrew  Rick Turner  Carl Hansen  Baxter Sellars   
Judy Lindley  Amy Allen  Denise Upchurch Chuck Upchurch 
      Shelia Walker  Tuesday Roshelli 
 
Team #5  Team # 6  Team # 7 
Eveyln Turner  Carol Pettigrew  Judy Smith    
Jesse Justice  Hugh Walker  Ron Wilkerson 
Charles Lindley  Okie Fogleman  Cathy Smith 
 
There ended up being a roll off between three teams that tied. They were 
Team # 1, 5, 7, and the winner for 1st place was Team # 7, and second 
place was Team # 1 Congratulations and we will see you next time. 
 
I hope everyone enjoyed themselves and beg us to do it again, maybe next time the night 
bowling with the funky lights. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Denise Upchurch and Jesse Justice 
 
 
 
 

Please keep C.B. & Joan 
Kimbro in your thoughts 

and prayers.  Their fathers 
are not doing well. 
Editor’s Corner…. 
 
Please have all submissions in by the 
23rd of July for the August newsletter. 
 
Thanks 
Clint and Angie 
casharpe@netpath.net 



July 2, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 
9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is Bobby Snyder 
 
July 9, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 
9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is Gerry "Strawhat" Holland  
 
July 8-11, 2004  
ACSC/SOS Summer Workshop........ "DANCE TO THE MUSIC" V & "REVISIT 
THE PAST" 2004 in Savannah, GA. Hosted by SHAG-BEACH BOP-ETC. 
SAVANNAH Location: Savannah, GA. Cost: After June 1 tickets are $60.00. Hotel: 
Hotels in Pooler Georgia. Info/Booking after ticket order. Contact: Bob McEwen 
912-927-4784 or email mailto:mcewen5@bellsouth.com 
  
July 16, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" at Master's Lounge 
in the Ramada Inn from 8:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Eddie Teeter 
 
July 17, 2004 
ENO Beach's "Meet The Area Shag Clubs" Party     
 
July 23, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 
9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is Bill Moore 
 
July 30, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 
9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is Ron Russ 
 
August 6, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 
9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is Butch Metcalf 
 
August 13, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 
9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is Gene Briles 
 
August 20, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" at Master's Lounge 
in the Ramada Inn from 8:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Jim Waye 
 
August 27, 2004 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's Lounge in the Ramada Inn from 
9:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is Norman Mills 
 
August 28, 2004 
Winston Salem Area Shag Club Party. 
 

mailto:mcewen5@bellsouth.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Burlington Shag Club 
P. O. Box 1174 
Burlington, NC 27216-1174 
 
 
Address Correction Requested 

SHAG  RAG 
July 2004 
 

Sharing Helping Always Giving 


	Ronnie Gregory
	windmill@triad.rr.com
	P3minutes.pdf
	Charles Lindley

	P42004 Area Shag Party.pdf
	Income VS. Expenses Report
	Ramada Food/Bartenders  $ 2,130.00
	Lawn Buddy Items                $   117.34

	Total Expenses   =               $  2,737.84
	Profit                   =             $  1,392.16
	Entertainment Committee Chairperson

	P6Page  Bdays.pdf
	Happy Birthday
	
	July        August



	P9Eno Beach & Web Stats.pdf
	Jim Waye – DJ
	The Tavern
	Cover $5.00

	Web Statistics for www.burlingtonshagclub.com


